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Health and Social Care Forum Feedback, Thursday 07 August 2014  

 

Thank you to those who provided feedback for the Health and Social Care Forum on Thursday 07 August 2014.  

15 out of 16 attendees provided feedback.  

Your feedback told us that you found the Forum productive and felt able to contribute.  

You like the idea of learning more about Self Directed Support, Joint Commissioning, NHS and Social Work boards, 

and what other member organisations do while making connections.  

You thought the Forum was well chaired, and will either attend the Forum yourself or send a colleague in the future.  

 

 

  

 

 

Thank you for your feedback 


